M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
November 14, 2019
RE:
Contract – Ryle High School Senior Dinner Dance on 
January 11, 2020 at Newport Aquarium

Attached is the contract for Ryle High School Senior
Dinner Dance at Newport Aquarium.
I recommend the board approve the contract, as presented.
